
Armed Services Letter to all Junior Class Members 
 

 
 Recent Legislation was passed by the Pennsylvania General Assembly that permits 
the Armed Services to request and receive a list of names, birth date, addresses, and 
telephone numbers, for your class, for all public school districts in the state of 
Pennsylvania.  Included in that legislation was the right of each student to request, in 
writing, at least 21 calendar days prior to the release of such list, the exclusion of any 
individual’s information. 
 
 If you do NOT want your name on this list, please sign and return the bottom 
portion of this form to the High School Counseling Office by September 20, 2019.   
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Irvine, 
 
 
 I have read the above information and understand my right as a student member 
of the Class of 2020.  I request that my name and any demographic information not be 
included on the list that is requested and given to the Armed Service Recruiters. 
 
 
               
Student Name (Please Print)  Student Signature    Date 

 
 
 
               
Parent Name (Please Print)   Parent Signature    Date 


